
Kensington Elementary Enrollment Cap 
 

Cap is effective November 13, 2013 and will remain in effect indefinitely. 

Kensington Elementary currently has 1009 students enrolled. 

Students new to the Kensington Elementary attendance area (enrolled on or after November 

13, 2013) will be reassigned to Waxhaw Elementary. 

Students who move domicile from one home in the current Kensington Elementary attendance 

area to another home in the current Kensington Elementary attendance area and who are 

already in attendance at Kensington Elementary will remain as they are already occupying a 

seat there.  

Children who are domiciled in the current Kensington Elementary attendance area but have not 

availed themselves of a public education (i.e. are in private, religious, home, or other schools) 

must enroll at Waxhaw Elementary after the effective cap date. 

Data Managers at Waxhaw will keep a separate spreadsheet of students who enroll in their 

schools by grade and enrollment date. They will have the parent/guardian complete a 

transportation form. The Data Manager will then fax the transportation form to Mandy Benton 

at 704-283-9873. The Data Manager should indicate on the form “Kensington Elementary 

Capping.” When the cap is lifted, students will return by enrollment date.  

 

 


